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April 2023



Dear Parent/Carer

Students in year 10 have the opportunity to source work experience placements week commencing 12th June 2023. They will have the opportunity to spend 1 – 5 days in a work environment.

If your child wants to source an individual placement, they have until 21st April to contact the employer and complete the attached form.

If your child cannot source their own placement, this will not be problematic as we are in the process of organising group placements  that your child will be part of, based on their future aspirations and the sectors that this links to. These will take place over module six.

Individual needs will be taken into account and we will keep you updated as to where the placements will be, and when. Please contact cduggan@prioryacademies.co.uk with any queries.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely




Mrs C Duggan
Assistant Head 
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